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January 19, 2011 
 
 
 
Sam Riesgraf 
PO Box 40436 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA EMAIL: info@snyergyrei.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 576 White Bear Avenue 
 File ID: ALH 11-56 
 
Dear Mr. Reisgraf: 

 
This is to confirm that a hearing was held on Tuesday, January 18, 2011 and no one appeared.  
However, I was informed that the mail was returned to our office.  If you wish to reschedule, it is 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 25, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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